
If you haven’t called to schedule your small group time, please call the 
office (see letter on first page) 
 

Worship will tentatively begin again on Sunday, August 2, 2020 at 10 
am in Fellowship Hall. Facemasks will be required. If you need a 
facemask, please contact the office. We do have disposable ones 
available by the side glass door as well. 
 

Be on the lookout for Pastor Nick’s head decorating reveal! 
 

New address for Dottie Wasmund (6/1/2020) ((716) 238-4482 
201 Park Ridge Circle 304 N 
Winston-Salem, NC  27104 
 

New address for Trudy Stafford (7/1/2020) 
162 S Erie St 
Mayville, NY  14757 
753-2810 
 

Pat Keller wishes to thank everyone for their cards and notes from when she was in the hospital. and 
recovery. She is happy to be home. 
 


